S.S. JAIN SUBODH P.G. COLLEGE, JAIPUR

NOTICE
Dated: - 20-08-2024

This is to inform all students that the upcoming examination schedule is
approaching. The tentative schedule for the Continuous Internal Assessment
(CIA) is expected to be in mid-October 2024, while the main exams are
expected to be scheduled in mid-November 2024. Students are advised to attend

classes regularly to achieve better results.

The examination forms are likely to be available from the first week of October
2024. Please note that your ABC ID will be mandatory for filling out the
examination forms. Therefore, all students are strongly advised to ensure that
A - their Aadhaar card is updated with an active linked mobile number and that the
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- name on the Aadhaar card matches the name on their marksheet. This will help
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(Prof. K. B. Sharma)
Principal



